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July 2023 

New BaBy
BPF donated a box of diapers and wipes to Officer Lock for the new
baby. This is now procedure for all police department employee's
newborns. 

Next General Meeting
Date: August 10, 2023
Time: TBD
This meeting will be a cookout at the
pavilions in the Harris Splash Pad. Family is
welcome to come enjoy. 

4th of July

Float



Cameron Police Sergeant

Joshua Clouse  
Police Sergeant Joshua Clouse was killed in

the line of duty on May 11, 2023. BPF donated
$500 to the family. If you would like to donate
money to the family, donations can be made

using the QR code below or visiting
https://gofund.me/fa06045d.

New Raffle!



Spring Fling Raffle 

Prizes and Winners

Roger Daniel 

Nancy Kelsey 

Ashley Floeder

Lauren Marx

Michael
Pemmons

Rick Rackley 


